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Holy Trinity Preschool 

 

In Holy Trinity Preschool we aspire to create an atmosphere in which 

children feel secure, know that they are valued as individuals and are 

encouraged in their learning, growth and social development in a 

healthy and safe environment. 

 

All members of staff are committed to creating an environment of 

care and trust where the children are confident and happy and are 

learning to be considerate of others and to share and to cooperate. 

Staff promote good standards of behaviour and foster self-

discipline, responsibility and independence. 

 

Throughout the Preschool year, parents are encouraged to discuss 

all aspects of their child’s development with the Preschool Leader. 

Parents/Leaders meetings are held throughout the year which give 

the parents the opportunity to discuss their child’s progress in the 

Preschool and how they can help him/her. Monthly newsletters are 

issued to parents to provide information about what is happening. 

If any parent has a concern about their child be it at home or school 

related they are encouraged to make an appointment with the 

Preschool Leader to discuss this and we work together to overcome 

any problems that arise. 

(see also Promoting Positive Behaviour Policy, Anti Bullying Policy, 

Child Protection Policy, E Safety Policy, Healthy Eating Policy)) 

 

 

 



 


